
 

From: Susan Barker [SusanB@ksdot.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 2:40 PM 
To: Pete Tortorici 
Subject: Kansas DOT New Products 

Pete, 
  

Thank you for sending the information on Pro-ring Manhole Adjustment Ring, for review by 
Kansas Department of Transportation’s (KDOT) Approved Products Committee.   
We have reviewed the preliminary information form and product information.  At this time KDOT 
does not have a present need for this product, KDOT does not prequalify this product.   
Our contractors are allowed to use your type of product at their discretion with the Engineers 
approval on construction projects.   
I have included our standard drawing for manholes. We will keep your product on file for future 
reference.  
  
  
  
Susan 
Susan  F. Barker, P.E. 
Technology Transfer Engineer 
Kansas Department of Transportation 
Dwight D. Eisenhower State Office Building 
700 SW Harrison  
Topeka, KS  66603-3754 
  
785-291-3847 
785-296-6665  FAX 
  
 


